COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Sbipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 2.

23rd Cetober, 1930,

Dear Sir,

With reference to my letter of the 10ty
instant relative to the steamep “IRMA SCHINMLER", I have to
g&oquaint you I am in recelpt of a report from the Soeicty's
Surveyors at Philadelphia dron which it appemss that Semporary
repairs were carried out at Tempieo in June last to a leak
in'the bottom on the port side of No.4 tank by fitting a bolted
pateh and cement box. 4<his repair has now been examined by

the Ailadelphia SuUrveyors and they recommend that permanent

repairs should pe :flected at Harburg whither the vessel

-

264

o

ls proece

D

ng.

£ the

‘.J-

In the circumstances I shall be glad
Surveyors will give the case the necessary attehtion in
due course,
1 anm, Dear Sip,

Yours faithfully,
4, Chisholm, Esq., ,

HAMBURG.
pro Secretary.

Lloyd's Regis
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